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Elite Top Invisalign Provider in St. Louis Offers Cutting Edge iTero Element 

ST. LOUIS, MO – Elite Diamond+ Invisalign Provider Cardinal Orthodontics, a new orthodontics 
practice serving the St. Louis community, is celebrating their Grand Opening.  

Cardinal recently integrated into their practice, state-of-the-art technology, the iTero Element.  
The digital impression scanning system, develops a precise treatment plan for removable, clear 
Invisalign aligners. The high-tech iTero Element system provides an accurate impression of the 
teeth and gums, while replacing traditional, non-digital, plaster methods. After reviewing the 
course of treatment, the digital scans are quickly sent to the lab to create the clear aligners, so 
patients can begin their Invisalign treatment sooner. 

 “The iTero Element Scanner has outstanding visualization capabilities which provides a 
photographic image of the patient’s post-treatment smile. Using the Element we’re able to 
evaluate the predicted outcome of Invisalign treatment and ensure a precise fit based on the 
patient’s orthodontic needs,” says Cardinal Orthodontist owner, Dr. James Galea.  

Cardinal Orthodontics is a sister practice of Fry Orthodontics, an established practice with 13 
locations in Kansas City. In 1977, it was founded by Dr. Robert Fry, a member of Invisalign’s 
Clinical Advisory Board. “More than four million patients worldwide choose Invisalign for their 
orthodontic treatment. Integrating modern technology like the iTero Element helps increase 
operational efficiency while reducing patient time in the treatment room. So, patients are able 
to focus on their lives, while effortlessly achieving their smile goals,” says Dr. Fry.  

Cardinal Orthodontics is now accepting new patients in Webster Groves. They offer free initial 
consultations and convenient appointment times. Through December 31st, children and adults 
can get Invisalign for the same price as braces. In January 2018, Cardinal will be opening a 
second location in Ballwin, Missouri.  

mailto:lexi.pfannenstiel@cardinalorthodontics.com


 ### 

Your Smile is Just the Start! Elite Diamond+ Invisalign Provider Cardinal Orthodontics, treats 
each patient based on their individual smile goals while striving for shorter treatment times, 
with an average of 16 months or less. They offer orthodontic treatment including Invisalign, 
metal and clear braces for children and adults. To help ensure their patients’ beautiful smiles 
last a lifetime, they offer free 3D Clear Retainers for life.   


